
 
 

 

Updated Financial Calendar 2025 

for the share capital return to shareholders  

Piraeus Financial Holdings S.A. (hereinafter “the Company”), further to the announcement 

of its financial calendar on 29.04.25, informs the investment community about the 

updated starting date for the payment of the capital return as follows: 

Wednesday, 11 June 2025 
New date added to the calendar  

Share capital return payment date  

Thursday, 31 July 2025 

 

Announcement of H1.2025 Financial Results & Analysts 

Briefing 

Friday, 31 October 2025 
Announcement of 9M.2025 Financial Results & Analysts 

Briefing 

Piraeus Financial Holdings S.A. reserves the right to change the aforementioned dates, 

following timely relevant notification to the public.  

 

Athens, 06 June 2025 


